
Morning Announcements 
Wednesday, October 6, 2010 

Day 34 
 

There will be a baseball meeting during homeroom today in Mr. Shepards 
Room (C12). 
 
Anyone interested in wrestling needs to report to E9 today, after they pick up 
their report cards in homeroom . 
 
Key Club will meet in the media center today during homeroom.  Please check 
into homeroom before coming to the meeting. 
 
Costa Rica travelers, please come to Mrs. Birthrights Room for a picture after 
you report to homeroom and get your report cards. 
 
Student and Faculty Power of Pink registration forms are due to Mrs. 
Birthright by this Friday.  There will also be a mandatory meeting for all 
participants Friday morning at 7:50 am in A7. 
 
The Spanish Club will have a brief meeting Tuesday morning, October 12 at 
7:40 am to discuss upcoming activities.  Please be sure to bring your bag of 
candy for the piñatas.  New members are still welcome and dues are $5.00. 
 
ROTC inspection practice will be held during 4th Block today.  All 1st and 2nd 
semester students must attend. 
 
Congratulations to our tennis team on their win yesterday against Tuscola 
with a score of 5 to 4. 
 
The ladies golf team needs to be dismissed at 1:30 this afternoon. 
 
Please dismiss the Cross Country Team at 2:00 this afternoon. 
 
 
 
TEACHERS: 
 
Remember there will be faculty chorus practice this afternoon at 3:10 in the 
chorus trailer. 
 
 



 
 
 


